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Evan Smith
Environmental Manager and Sustainability Lead
Holcim (Australia) Pty Ltd
18 Little Cribb Street
Milton QLD 4064

23/04/2021

Dear Mr Smith

Teven Quarry (SSD-6422)
Transport Management Plan

I refer to the letter to the Department dated 16 March 2021 seeking the Secretary’s agreement to not
consult with Ballina Shire Council (Council) or Transport for NSW (TfNSW) as part of the latest
revision to the Teven Quarry Transport Management Plan (TMP). The request was made pursuant to
condition 16 of Schedule 2 of the conditions of consent for Teven Quarry (SSD-6422). 

The Department has reviewed the request with consideration of the changes made to the TMP and is
satisfied that consultation with Council and TfNSW is not required in this instance. Accordingly, the
Secretary has agreed to Holcim’s request. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Emily Pemberton on (02) 8275 1783.

Yours sincerely 

Lauren Evans
A/Director
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)

As nominee of the Secretary
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